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City of Wharton Storm Debris Collection 

Wharton, TX, February 21, 2017 –  

Due to the Valentine’s Day storm, Waste Corporation of American (WCA) has begun 

collecting storm debris starting on the north end of the city and working their way down 

throughout town.  To ensure proper and timely collection, please make sure all limbs are 

cut no more than 4 feet in length and stacked without any other garbage mixed in.  WCA 

will not be able to collect any mixed trash piles.  Over the next couple of weeks, WCA 

will continue to collect all debris from the storm, once they have collected the entire city 

they will begin again on the north side of town for a second attempt at collection.  We 

apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused you due to this weather event.  For 

questions, please call the City of Wharton at 979-532-2491. 
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